
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA ALERT: 

 

PVAMU BECOMES THE FIRST HBCU IN TEXAS TO HOST REGIONAL 

ENGINEERING CONFERENCE  

 

PRAIRIE VIEW, Texas (March 16, 2022) – Beginning this afternoon, Prairie View A&M University is 
hosting the 2022 American Society for Engineering Education Gulf-Southwest Section Conference. The 
theme of the three-day conference is “Engineering Education for Productive People: Preparing Students 
for the Changing Work Environments.” 

 

The conference will showcase research from faculty and students from universities across Texas, 
Louisiana and New Mexico. For more information on the conference, visit this link.  

 

About the event: 

 

Date:  March 16 – 18, 2022    

Location:  Prairie View A&M University  

Registration: Conference Registration - Roy G. Perry College of Engineering (pvamu.edu) 

 

 

 

### 

 

 

About Prairie View A&M University: Designated an institution of “the first class” in the Texas Constitution, Prairie View A&M 

University is the second-oldest public institution of higher education in the state. With an established reputation for producing 

engineers, nurses, and educators, PVAMU offers baccalaureate degrees, master’s degrees, and doctoral degree programs through 

eight colleges and schools. A member of The Texas A&M University System, the university is dedicated to fulfilling its land-grant 

mission of achieving excellence in teaching, research, and service. For more information regarding PVAMU, visit www.pvamu.edu. 

 

MEDIA CONTACTS 
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